
Apostles Preschool 
February 2022 Newsletter 

February 1 – TUITION DUE TODAY, PLEASE 

February 4 – Wear PINK to School 

February 7 – BRING 15 SIGNED MINI Valentine Day Cards 

February 9 & 10 – Delivery of Valentine Day Cards 

February 14 – Valentine Classroom Party  

February 18 – NO SCHOOL 

February 21 – NO SCHOOL, PRESIDENTS DAY 

January was an exciting month for all our students. They were busy in class doing activities for 

our winter themes of weather, Arctic animals and more!  The V.P.K. students began memorizing 

sight words. Hopefully, you are helping them practice these words at home. We have a few 

students who need extra help. Even five minutes a day working with your child can make a 

difference. Knowledge of the 25 sight words will allow your student to make an easy transition 

to reading. 

It is once again time to prepare for Valentine’s Day. Please start to help your student write 

his/her name on the back of 15 Valentine cards. It is not necessary to write the students name 

on the envelopes as it complicates the delivery.  If you have a child who is ready to write all the 

names on the envelopes, see me and I will provide you with a list of class names. This would 

mean the parent is watching not writing for their child. Please send your valentine cards into 

class, signed on the back with your child’s name, on February 9th or 10th. We let the children 

deliver to little mailboxes they’ve handmade in class and it takes a few days. Students will bring 

the Valentine cards home on February 14th, after our party. The Valentine’s party is a cookie 

decorating party in class.  Parents are not expected to attend this event.  

**PLEASE NOTE:  SCHOOL WILL NOT BE HELD ON FEBRUARY 18th OR PRESIDENT’S DAY 

FEBRUARY 21st** 

Have a Loving Month and a Happy Valentine’s Day, 

Sandra L. Collins, Nancy Fife, and Amanda Manning 


